
Faculty Service Committee 
Minutes of Meeting 

August 30, 2006 
 
Present:  Douglas Bruce, Barbara D'Ambrosia, Cindy Lenox, Carl Spitznagel  
 
Absent/Excused:  Bill Bockanic, Duane Dukes, Peggy Finucane  
 
The committee discussed the selection of a committee chair.  Since three members were 
not present, it was decided that all members would first be polled for their interest in 
serving as chair.  Carl Spitznagel agreed to serve as chair for the current meeting.  Cindy 
Lenox agreed to serve as secretary for the current year. 
 
The committee randomly drew names from the Faculty Grievance Pool to form a 
Grievance Committee in response to a newly submitted grievance. 
 
Upcoming business includes the election of faculty to serve on the search Committee for 
Director of the Center for Community Service. 
 
Submitted by Cindy Lenox  
    
 
  
 


